
 

Parent University 
Pikes Peak Early College believes that our families 
are one of our strongest assets, and we want to 
empower you to support your student on their 
journey here at school. We will host several  

  orientations/trainings for all parents who have a  
  student(s) taking high school classes.  
 

First, we will send videos to provide a general introduction to how PPEC works and 
what school will look like for your student(s). After some time in school, we will host 
question and answer sessions to address issues students and families have 
experienced while schooling. We want to walk with you each step of the way and 
provide help and resources to make education a positive experience.  
 

Monday, August 24th-PPEC training videos sent to all families 
Thursday, August 27th @ 5:30 pm -6:30 pm Q & A Session via Zoom 
Thursday, September 24th @ 5:30 am - 6:30 pm Q & A Session via Zoom 
 

~ We are dedicated to our PPEC students and always here to help ~ 


